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NEWSLETTER

Whaia te iti kahurangi ki te tūohu koe me he maunga teitei
Seek the treasure you value most dearly: if you bow your head, let it be to a lofty mountain

UPCOMING EVENTS
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West Harbour, Auckland
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Tena koutou e te whanau, mihi nui ki a koutou katoa
Dear Parents & Caregivers,

Kind Regards

Maurice Young

Principal

13th   School Cross Country

17th   Y5/6 Netball Zones

17th   Rm12 & Rm13 Trip to Corban Arts Centre

17th   Puberty Parent Info Evening Zoom 5pm

18th   Rm11 & Rm14 Trip to Corban Arts Centre

18th   Y6 Puberty Plus Programme

19th   Y8 Puberty Plus Programme

19th  Rm32 & Rm33 Trip to Corban Arts Centre

20th  Rm31 Trip to Corban Art Centre

20th  Cross Country Save Day for Juniors

24th  Y7/8 Netball Auckland Champs

26th  Rm16 & Rm17 Trip to Corban Arts Centre

26th  Y3/4 Rippa Rugby

26th  Y7/8 Mathex Competition

27th  Rm18 & Rm19 Trip to Corban Arts Centre

31st   Cross Country Zones

AUGUST

CROSS COUNTRY

Students to please wear their house

colours to support their house team: 

HOUSE COLOURS: 

Surnames beginning with:

FRIDAY 13TH AUGUST
Save Day Friday 20th August for Juniors

A-F = GREEN (EARTH)
G-K= RED (FIRE)
L-P = BLUE (WATER)
Q-Z - YELLOW (AIR)

PHOTOLIFE ORDERS 
Last week your child should have brought home a "Photo Access Key" to be able to look at

the class, portrait and siblings photos that were taken in June. Please follow the instructions

carefully to place your orders online. If you order prior to midnight on Sunday, 29 August

2021, then any orders will be sent to the school free.   After this period, you will incur a

delivery charge.

SPARE CLOTHES REMINDER
A friendly reminder that all students please have a change of clothes in their bag in case they

get wet or muddy. We are getting too many students coming to sick bay expecting a change

of clothes, and while we accommodate where we can, we are unable to do this for everyone.

1.)   Please ensure you use the patrolled crossing morning and afternoon.

1.）请确保早晨和下午都使⽤巡逻道⼝ 

1.)   아침과 오후에 건널목을 이용해 주세요 

2.)  Do not drop children off in the middle of road while waiting at the crossing.

2.)  等待过⻢路时，请不要在⻢路中间将孩⼦放下。

2.)  차로 운전중 학교앞 건널목에서 기다리실때 자녀분을 길중간에 내려주시면 안됩니다.

3.)  Parking on the yellow lines is dangerous and against the law.

3.）停在⻩线上是⾮常危险且违法的 

3.)  노란점선이 있는곳에 차를세우는것은 위험하며 불법입니다 

4.)  Do not use the hall staff carpark to drop off or pick up children before and after school.

4.) 上学前或放学后，请勿使⽤礼堂侧的教职⼯停⻋场接送孩⼦。

4.)  자녀분을 등교시킬때 그리고 방과후 데리러 오실때, 학교 홀의 직원 전용 주차장을 사용하시면       

안됩니다.

5.) CHILD SAFETY FOR ALL IS IMPORTANT AT MVS.

5.）在MVS，孩⼦的安全对所有⼈来说都是最重要的 

5.) 학생들의 안전이 가장중요합니다

ROAD CROSSING & CARPARK SAFETY

NEW ENTRANT INFORMATION EVENING
We will be holding our next New Entrant Information Evening on Wednesday 1st September,

from 4:00pm - 5:00pm, in Room 4. If you have a child starting in term 3 or term 4, we

welcome you along to this evening.

https://www.argyleonline.co.nz/shop/auckland/marina-view-school


$16.00

$16.00

$25.00

$24.00

$25.00

$39.00

Year 7 $5.00

Year 8 $20.00

Our school has chosen to participate in issue 5, however, we

have chosen not to send flyers home with your children this

time. It’s a bumper issue!  It’s got 35 pages packed full of

great books… brand new release titles and over 130 books

under $10.00…. it’s amazing..   Five great books at $3.00  

 AND…..  a two page spread of the most popular Graphix

titles that all your kids want to read!! 

To participate in this issue, please follow the link below and

select the books you would like from the online catalogue,

note down the three digit number and place your order as

you normally would.  You can also download the App to your

phone to place your order.

https://www.scholastic.co.nz/parents/lucky-book-

club/

Please have your orders placed by Friday 13th August. All

books ordered will be delivered to school and distributed to

the classrooms as normal.  Orders placed after the 13th

August will be sent directly to your home address and will

incur a $7.00 freight fee.

For assistance at any stage, please call 0800 266 525 and

chat to the friendly customer care team at Scholastic, email

bookclub@scholastic.co.nz or click on the help button at the

Book Club platform.

SEVEN STARS KINDERGARTEN NOW OPEN

Located next to Massey High School. 

Vacancies available now for 3-6 year olds. 

Seven Stars was named to connect with Matariki and acknowledges

new beginnings and nurturing and growing children. It is underpinned

by our strong belief in Froebelian principles and practices. 

Visits welcome - Open Monday to Friday between 8:30am and 3:30pm.

We welcome all enquiries on 09 832 8327 or visit our website:

sevenstarskindergarten.co.nz for more information. 

WAITAKERE CRICKET CLUB

Club Open Days: Saturday 14th & Sunday 22nd August. 10am - 2pm

Registrations for 2021/2022 season open Sunday 1st August.

www.waitakerecricket.co.nz or email waitakcc6@gmail.com

39 Neil Ave, Te Atatu Peninsula. 

WHENUAPAI AIR SCOUTS VOLUNTEERS WANTED

Whenuapai Air Scout group is looking for more volunteer leaders so we

can keep our Keas, Cubs and Scouts sections growing! Full support and

training given. If you're interested contact us today for a no obligation

chat. Email chair@whenuapaiscouts.org.nz
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COMMUNITY NOTICES

www.marinaview.school.nz

A reminder that you can view your financials on your

child's Hero page using your login to Hero.

TERM 3 EXTRACURRICULAR

ACTIVITY FEES
Y0/1  Team Scott

Y2        Team Ashford

Y3        Team Johnston

Y4        Team O'Reilly-Dodd

Y5        Team Moore

Y6        Team Oldham

Y7/8  Team Broadhurst

If  your child is going to be away from school please log

the absence via the school website, clicking on the blue

'ABSENCES' button at the top. This will ensure the office

get notification when doing the roll in the morning.

If your child is going to be away for a period of time

please email the office and class teacher in writing of the

dates the student will be away and reason.

LUCKY BOOK CLUB ORDERS

The Munch Box

Available three days this term, Monday,

Wednesday & Friday. Menus available on our

school website or Facebook page MVS Munch Box

LUNCH ORDERS

If your child's contact details need

updating with new contact phone numbers,

address, or email address please email

office@marinaview.school.nz so we can

update our records.

CHANGE OF CONTACT DETAILS

CHOIR & ORCHESTRA
A reminder that Mrs Sinclair's Choir and Orchestra

rehearsals  continue this term as per below times:

Senior Choir  -  Wednesday Morning 8:15am

Junior Choir   -  Thursday Morning 8:15am

Orchestra      -   Friday Morning 8:00am

A reminder to please return any permission slips for out of

school trips/excursions by the due date on the letter. This

allows time for the teacher in charge to plan and prepare

for the trip. Any permission forms not returned by the date

on the form will mean the student cannot attend that trip.

PERMISSIONS FOR TRIPS

ABSENCES

http://cdn-au.mailsnd.com/6128/vxXV65rKk6uJ3LGDh_CwxUFk9ny6EfdHht_X-HBWGT8/2989027.jpg
https://www.scholastic.co.nz/parents/lucky-book-club/
mailto:bookclub@scholastic.co.nz
http://sevenstarskindergarten.co.nz/
https://marinaview.linc-ed.com/wp-content/uploads/2019/05/8195ddff2b40dcf27d4c36634147c381.pdf
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Y7/8 NETBALL ZONES

Year 8 Girls Netball Team Year 7 Girls Netball Team 

Y7/8 RIPPA RUGBY
On Wednesday 4th August, our Year 7/8 Mixed Rippa

Rugby Team competed in Day 1 of the Rippa Rugby

Competition at North Harbour Stadium, playing in the boys

grade. It was the first run as a team playing together in

preparation for the AIMS games coming up in September.

The team had a great day, winning 3 out of 4 games. 

The team will compete again on 1st September before

heading off to compete in the AIMS Games on 5th - 10th

September. 

Thanks to all the staff and parents who helped with

transport and support on the day.

Congratulations to all the students who participated in the

North West Zone Netball tournament on Tuesday. All teams

had an extremely successful day. Our Year 7 boys and girls

teams both won their competition. Our Year 8 girls

dominated their opposition and also won their division. Our

Year 8 boys won all their round robin games, but we’re

unlucky to lose narrowly in the extra time final. Thanks to all

our coaches, parents, and supporters who helped us in

making this tournament such a successful one for our

school. Bring on Auckland Champs! 

Mrs Kim Whitehead

Y7/8 MUD RUN
Last Wednesday, the 4th of August the Year 7s and 8s

went to embark on a muddy journey. This was held at

Helensville Tennis club and was to raise money for the Cure

Kids Foundation. It was a beautiful clear day after a few

nights of terrible rain. This made sure the mud was slushy

and ready to go. 

The best thing about the Mud Run was, playing in the mud

and throwing mud at our friends. It was a competition to

see who could be the muddiest. There were challenges as

it was a 3 km course with hills, a bit of water, tunnels and

stuff to crawl under. To cap it off it was a slippery walk

across a muddy bridge to the finish line.

We all had fun helping and encouraging each other

through the mud. No one walked alone. All of us were safe

and happy to help out a great cause. A big thanks to all

the parents who helped out on the day. We could not have

gone on the trip without you.

By Rayah and Indiana

Year 8 Boys Netball Team Year 7 Boys Netball Team 
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Earlier this week the Year 2 team visited the Auckland Museum as part of their Inquiry learning into 'Enchanted Creatures'.

They explored the Sea Monsters exhibition and were involved in a classroom lesson in which they got to handle fossils.

They looked at fossils, skeletons, and replicas of aquatic reptiles that have been discovered in New Zealand and Australia.

Some of the children's highlights included holding a fossil of a megalodon tooth, getting to design a plesiosaur, and

looking in awe at the sheer scale of some of the prehistoric sea creatures. 

YEAR 2 TRIP TO MUSEUM

The Intermediate students are learning about Animatronics, and have started making a 3D head from a series of nets.

From there they will insert the eyeballs and make them move either up and down or side to side - that will be an

interesting challenge so more on that later. Yolanda and Harper have already finished their 3D heads, how cool do they

look!

TECHNOLOGY - ANIMATRONICS


